
 

CAMPUS ADVISORY 
Tuesday, March 16, 2021 

 

Attempt to Identify 
 

 
Compton College Campus Police advises students and employees to be on the lookout for the person 
pictured above. 

 
On Saturday, March 13, 2021, at approximately 7:18 a.m., a male subject forced open a window 
in the C-Row at Compton College, in violation of 594PC (Vandalism), and made entry into the 
building, in violation of 459PC (Burglary). The subject then left in an unknown direction. 

 
The subject is described as a male Hispanic, 25-30 years of age, approximately 5’8”, weight 180-190, 
dark curly hair and goatee, wearing a black jacket with red stripes on right sleeve, grey slacks, and 
black gloves. 

 
If you see this individual on campus, please call Campus Police at ext. 2790. 

 
Please contact Compton College Campus Police at 310-900-1600, ext. 2790, if you have any 
questions. You may also dial 911 in case of an emergency. 

 
Sign up to receive Nixle emergency alerts from the Compton College 

Campus Police; simply text 888777 and type CCPD1. 
 

If you see something, say something. 
BE AWARE. BE SAFE. 


